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2024 in Review 

 

  

  

 

 

For the week of March 18-22, 2024, the FGFOA sponsored Government 
Finance Professionals Week, a weeklong series of activities aimed at 
recognizing government finance professionals and the vital services that they 
provide for local government and the community in which they serve. During 
this week, government finance professionals throughout the state were 
recognized and acknowledged for their hard work, dedication, and leadership.    

 



 

 

On behalf of the FGFOA, we want to again thank all of our financial 
professionals for their hard work and dedication to financial excellence and 
dedication to Florida Government Finance.  
 

Click here to view this year's pictures, proclamations and fun activities that 
took place all over the State throughout the week as well as links to see 
pictures from previous years.  

 

  

  

 

   

 

  

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/bit.ly/3kXwqKH__;!!COIdcu9TKnUF_QTdrw!fzr-kdclk8D6y4ok3WePu3PFHhpeBg2JDEG64A1ci4a4WzD-CT7feqI4iTncRQy2r8xLBaP_9gsvF5hRXFuQBzv4za8iw2HXrzwFryVS$

